
 
 
25 March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Once again this year we are thrilled to be able to participate in the 
local ANZAC day celebrations. Our kapa haka students will be 
performing and any other students who wish to participate are also 
given the opportunity to place flowers on the crosses of the local 
fallen soldiers during the ceremony. This is a privilege for us and we 
are very keen to see as many children as possible involved. It is also 
an excellent opportunity to showcase our wonderful students. 
 
We will meet outside the hall at 10.45am on Anzac day and walk 
along to the memorial with other community members. The 
ceremony starts at 11am. Could the kapa haka students please wear 
black clothing.  
 
We need as many people as possible to part of the ceremony. Please 
indicate on the form below if your child(ren) will be able to attend 
and return it to the office  by ​Friday 29 March. 
 
Hanz Shanks will be in charge of supervision.  
 
Thanks very much. 
 
 
 
Yes, ____________________________________  will be attending the Anzac 
service. 
 
Signed: _____________________ Date: ________________________ 
 
 
 
   


